
 

 
PRESS RELEASE  

 

You Should Also Keep an Eye on the Process Itself and Final Accounting When 
Replacing Boilers Using Subsidies  
 

 The Czech Gas Association warns applicants for boiler subsidies of their obligations 

throughout the process of the replacement of their environmentally unfriendly 

units;   

 Because of mistakes in the statement of costs, Regions have already had to refuse 

to disburse subsidies to applicants who originally were successful;  

 Gas companies have appealed to Regions to pay the invoices in arrears and to put 

in place a system of application lodging based that used by the Moravian-Silesian 

Region.  

 

Prague, 18 October 2017 – Czechs are again making unnecessary mistakes in lodging their 

applications during the second wave of the boiler subsidies. This has transpired from the 

meeting of a technical discussion panel organised today by the Czech Gas Association 

(CGA) with representatives of certain Regions and gas companies. The experts have also 

pointed out some problems and risks entailed in boiler replacement and the final 

accounting. They referred to applications being lodged without the required documents, 

to people selecting incompetent installation firms, and failure to keep the required 

structure of cost breakdown, as some of the most frequent mistakes appearing in the 

three areas discussed.  


